












From: Margie Paris
To: Kathy Warden
Cc: Lisa Mick Shimizu
Subject: Policy proposals
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2013 8:53:14 AM

Dear Kathy,

The Senate Executive Committee reviewed the three policy proposals that you sent. 
It decided that two of them do not need full Senate review. Those are (1) the 
Professional Development and Training Policy; and (2) the Preferred First Names 
Policy. With respect to the latter, one of our members suggested the following 
grammatical changes, which are important for clarity:

Policy Statement :
 
 

The university recognizes that many persons use first names other than their legal names to 
identify themselves. As long as the use of this preferred first name is not for an improper 
purpose, is not restricted by state or federal law, or and has does not have an impact on the 
ability of the university to comply with state or federal law, the university will use "preferred first 
name" when possible in the course of university activities.

The Executive would like the full Senate to review the third proposal -- the 
Environmental Policy. Would you like me to schedule that review for the Senate's 
November 13th meeting? If so, please forward to me a copy of a red-lined version, 
so that the Senate can see both the old language and the proposed changes. 
Additionally, it would be helpful if you would identify for me the appropriate 
person(s) involved in the policy proposal, so that I can invite that person(s) to come 
to the Senate meeting in order to explain the changes and hear any feedback that 
the Senate offers.

As a general rule in the future, it would be very helpful if you were to forward red-
lined versions of policy proposals to me for presentation to the Senate Executive 
Committee.

Many thanks, Kathy.

Best,

Margie

Professor Margie Paris
President, University of Oregon Senate (2013-14)

University of Oregon School of Law
1221 University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon 97403-1221
mparis@uoregon.edu
541-346-3813 (office)
541-914-9356 (cell)
541-346-1564 (fax)
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From: Margie Paris
To: Kathy Warden
Subject: Re: PS
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2013 11:11:31 AM

Kathy, approved via email is just fine with em.

Many thanks,

Margie

Professor Margie Paris
President, University of Oregon Senate (2013-14)

University of Oregon School of Law
1221 University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon 97403-1221
mparis@uoregon.edu
541-346-3813 (office)
541-914-9356 (cell)
541-346-1564 (fax)

On Oct 31, 2013, at 9:35 AM, Kathy Warden <kathyw@uoregon.edu> wrote:

You can sign them or I can note that it was approved via email, so it’s your 
preference.
 
Thanks, Margie!!
 
Kathy Warden
Program Manager
Office of the Senior Vice President and Provost
University of Oregon
(541)346-3531
 
From: Margie Paris [mailto:mparis@uoregon.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:28 AM
To: Kathy Warden
Subject: PS
 
Dear Kathy,
 
Do you need me to sign the two policies for which there will not be a full Senate 
review?
 
Best,
 
Margie
 
Professor Margie Paris
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